Librarian’s Report
April 25, 2023
I. Statistics: MAR 2023 (+/- % Changes From Last Year)
Circulation: 1951 (-13%)			Digital Circulation: 565(+38%)	
Computer Use: 276 (+24%)		WIFI Use: 2151
Interlibrary Loan Loans: 363 (+5%)	ILL Borrows: 676 (-5%)
Children Programs: 368			YA Programs: 0		Adult Programs: 69
One on one: 3				Community Organization Use: 2

II. Program Report
Children (PK – Grade 4)
Preschool story time began April 19 with 16 children and 12 adults in attendance.  Sat. Board games for K-4 students for April had 13 in attendance at the last session.  We have a planned “Super Hero Day” event on April 29 for elementary students.  I will be manning a craft and library promotion table at the May 6 Cinco de Mayo day hosted by Liberty Parks and Recreation/the Sullivan 180 Fun Group. I hope to have a few bilingual teen volunteers to assist with translation.

Teen (Grades 5 – 12)
We had 7 in attendance for April teen board games. A STEM day event for younger teens is being held afterschool on April 25th and an open art day is on the calendar for May 2. 

Adult
Alchemy Poets continue to have 8-12 people in attendance each month.   We had 10 in person and 4 on Zoom for our March Book Discussion of Beautiful Country: A Memoir by Qian Julie Wang.  This week we are discussing Laurie Frankel’s book “One Two Three”.  We had 6 sign-ups for the Zoom Medicare 101 event, but several people had problems getting the Zoom link and were unable to attend.  We will inform them of any future Medicare events.  Our weekly Mahjong attendance has grown again to 8-11 now that spring is here.  On May 11 at 7 pm, we will have a Zoom author event with Marissa Scheinfeld, author of The Borscht Belt. (Pre- Registration is required for this event as spots are limited)

III. Upcoming Programs
[bookmark: _GoBack]See May Calendar for more details about upcoming programs.


